
Police Advisory For Parents/Guardians on Shop The� 

Posted on 2 Mar 2024. 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The Bedok Neighbourhood Police Centre has prepared an advisory for parents and guardians. The Police 
Advisory provides insights on some reasons students steal. 

The advisory is atached for your reference. 

  

Best Regards, 

Mr Lim Jing Kai 

SH/Discipline 

File atachments 

Parents Gateway_Shop The�.pdf 

  

  

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1IHJEyVCIjj4bQLUwMrM3yLKstSkQci1g&usp=drive_copy

